Long Island Liquid Waste Association

Judge Coleman Memorial Scholarship 2025

Since its inception in 2018 LILWA has proudly granted
over $ 36,000 in aid to 24 applicants in honor of our
past president, colleague and friend Judge Coleman.

Help us continue this tradition of generosity and
excellence by donating to this worthy fund today.

This LILWA benefit is available to all LILWA members, their families and
their employees and their families.

While LILWA guarantees the award of at least one $1500 award annually, the
generosity of our members has, in the past, allowed us to grant as many as five
(5) scholarships in a year! Your contribution will help us continue to maintain
our goal. Please consider supporting this year’s fundraising efforts.

Each year the Judge Coleman Memorial Scholarship(s) will be awarded at a Board u
of Directors meeting in June. o

For those who want to donate by mail please fill in the information below and

send with your donation check. We’ve added the convenience of online donations as well. Simply
scan the QR code, or visit us at www.lilwa.org/scholarship-program. We look forward to
acknowledging all contributors in our Summer 2025 newsletter.

Long Island Liquid Waste Association - Judge Coleman Memorial Scholarship 2025

Please Print

Scholarship Fund Donation Amount: $

Name:

Company:

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Phone;: Email:

Save Time — Donate Online Students can Apply Here until
April 30, 2025

Mail To:

Long Island Liquid Waste
Association, Inc.

P.O. Box 311
Brightwaters, NY 11718




